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This is unrealistic, the electrical grid can not with stand the load that will be placed on it. Plus it
will cost billions and take years to implement the charging grid & we will be dependent on foreign
countries for the rare minerals needed for batteries, besides running up our national debt. This is
just another example of our losing our freedoms in this country. Most people will not be able to
afford to purchase an EV, let alone installing a charging station in their home, and what do you do
to dispose off all the dead batteries.I can fill my car in 3 to 4 minutes with gas,it would take several
hours to charge it, can you imagine the line up to get your car charged. Please don't implement this
regulation.


